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Annual SORA Meeting 

The Sherwood Oaks Residents Association (SORA) holds a meeting each June to elect officers and 

Board of Director members for the following (fiscal) year that begins on July 1. Also at this meeting, 

a few staff members speak about their experiences in receiving employee scholarship. This year’s 

meeting will be held in person on Tuesday, June 15 at 7:15 p.m. in Auditorium and Card Room.  

 

SORA needs a quorum of 60 residents for the elections to be valid and your attendance is needed to 

meet this requirement. 

 

Masking  

Fully vaccinated residents may choose to take their mask off when participating in a group activity 

or resident meeting. Masks are required in the Community Center lobby and ancillary areas. 

 

Skilled Nursing Administrator 

Effective June 20, Epiphany Lehman will begin her new role as Regional Nursing Home 

Administrator based at Avalon Place in New Castle. 

 

Epiphany is certainly deserving of this promotion! She has been a key leader here at Sherwood Oaks 

for the past three years as our Skilled Nursing Administrator and extremely helpful to all of us 

during the Covid-19 pandemic. 

 

We welcome Cathy Rodgers, NHA who will serve as our interim Skilled Nursing Home 

Administrator. She will be on site next week to meet with Epiphany and the nursing team for 

transition. Cathy has an extensive background in skilled nursing and comes from UPMC Senior 

Communities Sugarcreek Station. 

 

Please join me in thanking Epiphany for her service and wishing her continued success in her new 

role! 

 

 

 

 


